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From: James Williams <birchman2@iwon.com>

Sent: Friday, January 29, 2010 6:53 PM

To: secretary <secretary(@CFTC.gov>

Subject: Regarding the proposed leverage changes RIN 3038-AC61

To Whom it May Concern,

| am literally trying to figure out what you guys are doing. Forex is an industry that does not need the leverage
changed however, for some reason you guys feel the need to change it. Please leave the leverage in the forex
industry alone our government would be best spending its time trying to figure out where the trillions given to the
banks went and also the trillions missing from our defense contracts. leave the little traders alone and figure out
where the big money is going.

Regards,
James Williams
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